
 

Notices 
 

Help your child attend school 
We have noticed that some children have repeated absences for the same 
reason and often this relates to an infection where antibiotics have been 

prescribed.  Please remember that even if your child has returned to school 
because they are feeling better, any antibiotics prescribed need to be given for 

the full course to help clear the infection fully.  Hopefully this will avoid 
children being off school again for the same reason. Mrs Lang 

 
Christmas Card Competition Winners!! 

Congratulations to this year’s Christmas card competition winners:  
EYFS – Sea - Manisa Rezaei 

Yr 1/2 – Port Louis – Stanley Forrest 
Yr 3/4 - Edinburgh – Lola Hancock 

Yr 5/6 – Ottawa – Lily Watts 
And our overall winner 

Cameron Lewis 
Well done! Your card will be printed and sent out as our official card from 

Fair Furlong 
 

After School Club 
There will be no after school club 

Friday 18th December 

 
Speech, Language and Communication 

Do you have concerns about your school age child’s speech, language and 
communication skills? Would you like to discuss your concerns with Fair 

Furlong Primary Schools NHS Speech and Language Therapist? 
 

Abigail Bamber will be available to call parents to discuss their concerns 
and offer advice on the afternoon of 3rd December 2020. If you would 

welcome a call from Abi we will need your signed consent to arrange this. 
Please contact Mrs. Buggy (FFPS Inclusion Lead) who will set up a call from 

Abi up for you. 

 



What’s Been Happening in School this Week? 
 
 
 
In Nursery we had a fantastic 
Rainbow day this week! We 
wore our favourite colours, 
bright colours, Quade tie dyed 
his own t-shirt and Rayana 

wore her Kazakhstani 
national costume. What a 
beautiful red dress Rayana! 
We even made some yummy 
rainbow bread! What a busy 
day! 

 
 
 

During Design Technology day, Seoul Class have explored, researched, 
designed and constructed toy cars. They have safely used hacksaws to cut 
dowel rods to make chassis and axles for their wheels. After, they tested 

how fast their toy cars could go. 

 

 
 
 



Our School Council 
 

Our school council members have had their photos placed on boards around 
the school proudly wearing their green jumpers and their smiles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
  

French Word of the Week 

  Last week’s sound was au revoir     
How to pronounce it:  [OH] + [RUHV] + [WAA] 

Prize time! Year R to Year 2, if you can tell Miss 
Shaddick or your teacher numbers 0-5 Miss 
Shaddick will give you a prize! Year 3-6, if you 
can tell Miss Shaddick or your teacher numbers 
0-10 Miss Shaddick will give you a prize! 

Use these words to count to 10 in French. 

 



 

Updated Uniform Ordering - email 

 

 

 

 

Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement this Week 

 

 Learning Together: Izma Alade, Alexis Pfister, Zak Barnes, Kaylan 
Nichols 

 Enthusiasm: Billy Jones, Freddie Parson, Mia Hatchett, Riley Slane 

 Challenge: Jenson Henbery, Ayan Ziyat, Oscar Bewick, Oliver 
Goldyn, Regan Wyatt, Abbie Collingbourne, 

 Respect:  

 Trust: Lola Hancock 

 
Attendance this Week 

 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Doha 100 1st Stockholm 100 
2nd  Port Louis 98.2 2nd  Santiago 98 
3rd  Funafuti 96.9 3rd Cardiff 97.9 
4th    Tehran 96.4 4th  Sofia 96.3 
5th  Seoul 94.4 5th  Edinburgh 96.2 
6th  UlaanBaater 93.2 6th   Conakry 95.7 
   7th  Ottawa 95.5 
   8th Guatemala City 95.3 
   9th  Beijing 87.2 

Attendance Comment 

99% - 100% Outstanding 

97% - 98% Excellent 

95% - 96% Great (School attendance target is 95%) 

93% - 94% Satisfactory 

Less than 93% Must do better 



                       
 

To Look Out for Next Week 
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
Term 2 
Tuesday 24th Nov Flu Vaccinations 
Monday 7th Dec  The Christmas Story Day / Window Wanderland Week 
Monday 7th Dec  Choir singing for Murford (via video) 
Tuesday 8th Dec  Phase 1 Class Nativities – all week filming 
Friday 11th Dec  Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day (£1) 
Tuesday 15th Dec  Online bedtime stories 6:30pm 
Wednesday 16th Dec Christmas Lunch/Christmas Jumper Day 
Thursday 17th Dec Class parties 

Friday 18th Dec  END OF TERM 
 Term 3 
Monday 4th Jan     INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

Friday 15th Jan       Deadline for Sept 2021 Reception applications  
Wednesday 10th to 
Friday 12th Feb        DT Days 
Friday 12th Feb        END OF TERM 
 

 

Next Weeks Menu 
Monday: Pizza 
Tuesday: School Packed Lunch 
Wednesday: Chicken Roast or Quorn Roast 
Thursday: School Packed Lunch 
Friday: Fish Fingers & Chips or Quorn Dippers 

RECEPTION ADMISSION APPLICATIONS 2021 
 

Parents with children in Nursery must make an application for Reception in 

September 2021 by midnight on 15th January 2021. 
Please apply at: www.bristol.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

 
If you have any questions or problems with your application please ring the 

school office and we can arrange for you to come into school to help. 

http://www.bristol.gov.uk/schooladmissions


 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-
guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-

coronavirus-covid-19-infection 

If you or your family are affected by symptoms of 
Covid 19 please do let the school office know so we 

can respond accordingly in school. This is really 

important. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2020/21 School Dates 
Term 1 

Thursday 3 September to Thursday 22 October 
(Tuesday 1 September, Wednesday 2 September and Friday 23 October : INSET DAYS) 

Term 2 
Tuesday 3 November to Friday 18 December 

(Monday 2 November : INSET DAY) 
Term 3 

Tuesday 5 January to Friday 12 February 
(Monday 4 January : INSET DAY) 

Term 4 
Monday 22 February to Thursday 1 April 

 
Term 5 

Monday 19 April to Friday 28 May 
Term 6 

Monday 7 June to Wednesday 21 July 
(Thursday 8th and Friday 9 July : INSET DAY) 

  

This is a confidential helpline available for male victims of domestic violence across the the UK.  We support men 
suffering domestic abuse from their current or former wife or partner (including same sex partners).  This can range 
from actual violence or object throwing to mental abuse such as constant bullying or constant insults. 

https://www.mankind.org.uk/ 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection
https://www.mankind.org.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 

force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 

personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 

possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 

would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 


